
CATOOSA COUNTY   

 PUBLIC SCHOOLS    

  

  

 Let’s get CONNECTed! 

    

  

  

  

Dear Parent or Guardian:  

  

Welcome to the 2022-2023 School Year.  The system will be sending home Apple iPads with 

Pre K and Kindergarten students this year for use at school and home. Please ensure the device 

is charged nightly at home and returning to school each day with students. Please follow the 

instructions provided on the district website (www.catoosa.k12.ga.us).   

1. Go to: catoosa.k12.ga.us  

2. Find: Departments  

3. Click on the dropdown tab titled: Technology  

4. Go to: Links  

5. Find Policy by scrolling to the bottom of the page  

6. Click on: Acceptable Use Board Policy  

  

  
Parent iPad Acceptable User Guidelines  

  
As parent/guardian, my signature indicates that I have read, understood, and agree to the 

acceptable use guidelines.  I give permission for my student to have access to the device and I, 

along with my student, accept responsibility for the care and protection of the iPad.  

  

Parent/Guardian Name (Please Print)  

__________________________________________________________________________  

  

Parent/Guardian Signature  

  

_____________________________________________ Date: _____________________  

  

http://www.catoosa.k12.ga.us/
http://www.catoosa.k12.ga.us/

